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JUNIOR SCHOOL NASSA SWIMMING CARNIVAL
On Tuesday, a group of students represented the College at the NASSA Swimming
Carnival at Sydney International Aquatic Centre in Homebush

There were some great individual performances, with 9 swimmers, including the Junior boys and
Junior Girls relay teams, through to represent the College at the NSW CIS Swimming carnival.  
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We placed 4th overall and all of those students who represented the College are to be commended
on their achievements.  
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